
THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH SALUTES THE SPACE SHUTTLE PROGRAM!
As millions of people throughout California ventured outside last Friday for a glimpse of the Space Shuttle Endeavour’s last flight 
aboard a NASA 747 transport, it reminded us of the power of America’s space program to inspire us all...especially our children.  At the 
Lewis Center for Educational Research in Apple Valley, CA, we have partnered with NASA to track space missions with the Goldstone 
Apple Valley Radio Telescope from our River Campus Mission Control Center.  We salute NASA and its incredibly successful Space 
Shuttle program, and we look forward to more exciting missions to Mars, the Solar System, and beyond that will fire the imaginations 
of children to want to learn more about math and science.  Bravo!


